
Dear Taxpayers,  
 
 
We are committed to providing an office that assures quality public service and 
professionalism with an open and friendly atmosphere.  Customer service and satisfaction 
are always our ultimate goal.  We are constantly striving to improve and implement new 
technology to provide to you the best and easiest access to your records.  If there is ever 
anything my staff or I can assist you with or suggestions you may have please feel free to 
call on us at anytime.  
 
 
 
            
    Sincerely, 
 
            
    Paul A. McGuffin 
            
    Registrar 
            
    Pickens County 


